
 

Retreat 2017 

A refreshing time drawing closer to God 

 

This year’s church retreat was a much-needed break for me. Having taken on 
several projects both inside and outside of church, I started to feel myself drift-
ing further and further from God, fooling myself with the feeling that I was “too 
busy” to draw close to Him. 
 
The retreat served to dispel that notion com-
pletely. Through the words of Rev. Phillip Huan, 
I came to realise that my sense of busyness 
stemmed from not knowing who I do all this 
work for. I had lost sight of the Creator God who 
should be at the centre of our ministries and 
lives.  
 
Thus, I am extremely grateful towards Rev Phillip Huan and, by extension, the 
Retreat Committee for “Opening my eyes, to see the things that make God’s 
Heart cry”.  
 
On that note, I would like to thank the worship team for the 
stellar worship sessions. Your hard work and dedication to 

the gifts God has given you 
allowed everyone at the re-
treat to draw closer to God.  
 
Lastly, I would like to thank everyone else who 
came to the retreat for being so warm and fun 
to fellowship with.  

 
See you all next year!  
 

Jonathan Goh 
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